
 

 

 

 

 

2nd October 2015 
 
Dear Parents 
 
MacMillan Cancer Support 
Many thanks to everyone who supported our MacMillan coffee event – we raised the great 
sum of £170. 
 
Head Lice 
We still have cases of head lice in school.  Please could you check your child’s hair on a 
regular basis.  Long hair should be tied back for school. 
 
PTA News 
We will be holding our AGM on Wednesday, 4th November at 8.00pm in the Greenhead 
Hotel – everyone welcome. 
This term we would also like to raffle a Halloween hamper for the children, in the same way 
as we have done with the Easter, Christmas and summer hampers. If you would like to 
donate any items for this, please bring them to the school office.  
 
Stars of the Week 
Reception – Emma Wigham for learning her letter sounds and settling in well. 
Class 1 – Sophie Scott for always helping and being kind to others 
Class 2 – Aidan Brachtvogel and Jenny Wigham for helping with Gardening Club 
Handwriter of the week - Oliver Bridges 
Our new librarian is George Di Lullo and Robbie Jarvis is now the School Council minute 
taker.  
Monitors and School Councillors have been given new badges – these are for the whole 
term.  Please can the badges be kept safe when at home. 
 
Christmas Card Project 
Greenhead School will be completing a Christmas card project in partnership with Arts 
Projects for School Ltd  (APFS).  The funds raised through your support will be used towards 
various resources for the school from which your child will benefit.  The artwork your child 
will create can be accurately reproduced in full colour onto Christmas cards and additional 
items such as gift tags.  Your child will be bringing the art work home soon complete with an 
order form.  All artwork to be returned by Friday, 13th November. 
 
Jewellery/Nail Polish 
A reminder that jewellery should not be worn to school for safety reasons. 
Nail varnish should not be worn for hygiene reasons (for when the children are cooking, 
etc). 
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Mrs Hancock , Miss Mitchinson & Miss Reynolds’s Menu w/c 5.10.15 
(Please note this menu may be subject to change) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chicken Korma 
& Rice 
Vegetables or 
salad 

Mince & 
Yorkshire 
Pudding,  Mashed 
Potato, 
Vegetables 

Sausage & 
Tomato Pasta 
Bake, 
Homemade 
Bread, Salad  

Chicken Pie, 
Potatoes,  Vegetab
les 

Pizza, Chips & 
Beans 

Apple Pie & Ice 
Cream 

Cheesecake Chocolate 
Cake & 
Custard 

Flapjack Ice Cream 
Sundae 

Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt 

 
 
Yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
Judith Meek 
Acting Head Teacher 


